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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed CFTC Leverage Change

This email is in regard to the changes proposed for Retail Forex Trading. I think it is a mistake
to regulate this industry. I have just started trading through Forex and have had some
minimal success. The money I have made has allowed me to pay down debt and take care of
other needs. Because I am trading on a small scale the changes proposed would insure that I
would no longer be able to trade. Please do not implement these changes.
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